From: Lithgow City Council

Sent: Fri, 19 Feb 2021 08:10:51 +1100

To: Technology One Connect

Subject: FW: Acquisition of 5.5 inch artillery piece
#ECMBODY

Amy Tamasauskas | Records officer

Records | Lithgow City Council
Phone: (02) 6354 9999 | Fax: (02) 6351 4259

From:

Sent: Thursday, 18 February 2021 8:31 PM

To: Lithgow City Council <council@lithgow.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Acquisition of 5.5 inch artillery piece

Subject to the cost of acquisition being reasonable | think this acquisition would be a very suitable
complement to the array of weaponry already held at the Small Arms Factory museum. The existing anti
aircraft gun emplacements and the small arms factory museum represent an important asset in our
heritage tourism portfolio. The acquisition of such an important artillery piece can only enhance the
potential of these assets.

Whilst on the subject it always amazes me that Lithgow isn’t doing anything to promote the gun
emplacements, they are a unique asset that could draw tourists in their own right.

Regards
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